BROMPTEON COMMUNITY SCHOOL

April 20, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter in support of Downtown Greens and their effort to purchase the
property surrounding Braehead Farm in Fredericksburg. Downtown Greens has worked
diligently to provide support to our community through agriculture, community
involvement, and increasing food security for the past 25 years. As the Brompton
Community School property is adjacent to the land they are trying to preserve, we are
keenly aware of the positive impact this would have on all of us.

By acquiring this property Downtown Greens would be furthering their commitment to the
community by providing educational opportunities to both children and adults, protected
green space for the enjoyment and education of the public, continued food security
projects, and a vital conserved wetland habitat. All of these are much needed services
here in our area.

It is our sincerest hope that you consider supporting Downtown Greens in their mission to
do good work here in Fredericksburg.

Sincerely yours,

i

Amber Dawson
Founder/Director
Brompton Community School
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